







	                                                                   February  2017		

Dear Parent/Carer,

OCRA & WEST DEVON PRIMARY SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY COMPETITION, CASTLE DROGO, Tuesday 28th February 2017, 10am start

Your child has been selected to represent the school at a Cross Country event to be held at Castle Drogo on Tuesday 28th February at 10am. 

The children will need to be in school at 8.40am ready to leave by coach at 8.50am they will be accompanied by Mrs Lake and another member of staff.   I would like to assure parents that there will be sufficient room on the coach for the children to sit two to a double seat, seatbelts will be worn and checked by the teacher.   The event finishes at approximately 12.45pm so the children will arrive back at school around 1.45pm.

Please could your child be provided with a packed lunch including plenty to drink.

Can I please ask you to complete and return the slip attached giving your permission for your child to take part in this sporting event.   Please could children have full PE kit of black shorts, white t-shirt and trainers, a waterproof/warm coat, please also ensure that their hair is tied back and that no jewellery is worn at all.  They will be provided with a school tracksuit for the occasion to keep them warm.   

Yours sincerely


Mrs L D Selbie





















		

Child’s name ………………………………………………………………………………   

Class ……………………………………………………………………………………….

I give my permission for my child to take part in the OCRA & WEST DEVON PRIMARY SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY COMPETITION, CASTLE DROGO, Tuesday 28th February 2017, 10am start

Signed ………………………………………………………………..    Parent/Guardian


Please can you also complete the following in respect of your child for the event:

Does your child need any medication during the day (eg: inhalers) 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………

Telephone contact numbers during the day:

Name ……………………………….  Name…………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………
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